
October 3rd—Act 80—No School 

October 4-7—ARMOR Kingdom of Kindness Week 

October 5th—Croman Cruisers 

October 10th - Prof. Development —No School 

October  14th—Fall Fun Day 

October 17-21—Cancer Awareness Week 

October 24-28—Old Shoe Spirit Week 
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EXCUSES 

Parents:  Please remember to put 
both your child’s first and last name 

when sending in an excuse.  

Excuses need to be in to your 
child’s teacher within 3 days of their 

return to school. 

You may also call the school office 
at 570-297-3145 to let us know that 

your child will be absent. 

October will be a fun month for 

our students!  Please make 

sure that any costumes worn 

are school appropriate, follow 

dress code guidelines, and do 

not mask the identity of the 

student. 
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Kindergarten: Haven S., Parker P., Lincoln B., Chase R., Briella L., Jackson K. 

First Grade:  Logan M., Madeline H., Aubrey M., Vanessa S., Jayce B. 

Second Grade: Gabriel B., Colby B., Kaydee C., Jaxson B., Braiden C.                            

Mr. Brian Wilcox—Principal        September 2022 

Dr. Seuss book donation….. 

Troy alumni, Timothy Bruce, donated a copy of 

“Green Eggs and Ham” by Dr. Seuss to each            

kindergarten student.  Mr. Bruce was kind enough 

to sit and read the book to the kindergarten     

classes before handing them out to each child.   

Thank you Mr. Bruce!! 

Congratulations to Piper K., she 
was our 1st Trojan head recipient 
this year.  She earned this award 
by demonstrating kindness, being 

respectful and following directions. 

 

Congratulations Piper!! 



A NOTE FROM THE NURSE 

School is back in full swing, and the kids are bringing home all sorts of things. Homework, artwork, permis-

sion slips, some wild stories and......GERMS! While most of what they bring home is a welcome part of the 

school year, germs are never included on that list. We all know that if there is one thing kids are really good 

at, it is spreading those germs. Fortunately, there are some simple hygiene practices we can teach kids to do 

that can make a significant difference. 

 Proper and frequent handwashing being the most important. 

 Catching sneezes and coughs in the elbow. 

 Use a tissue to wipe their noses followed by washing or sanitizing their hands. 

 Remind them not to share cups or water bottles with others.  
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FAMILY TRIPS  

Please plan your family trips for days school is not in session. If it is impossible to plan around our 
vacation days please request a Family Trip Request form. This form needs to be filled out by you 
before the trip and submitted to Mr. Wilcox for his approval and to be a legal absence. 
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W. R. Croman Primary School Clothing Guidelines 

Living in Northeastern Pennsylvania we must be able to adapt to the frequent weather 

changes as needed. To alleviate some of the guessing of “what do I need to wear” we have developed 

a recommended clothing chart. We care about your child’s health, but also know that activity      

outdoors is vital for a healthy lifestyle. Please watch/listen to local weather 

reports so that you can help dress yourself/children accordingly. 

Wind Chill/Temperature   Clothing Recommendations 

65 – up    Shorts, Skirts, Short-Sleeves 

50-64     Long Sleeves, Sweatshirt, Light  

    Jacket, Pants 

35-49     Winter Coat, Hat and Gloves Recommended 

20-34     Winter Coat, Hat, & Gloves 


